IAM Heartland Local Lodge 2909
Monthly Meeting Jan 6, 2022

Jan 2, 2022

Local Lodge 2909 Executive Board wishes a Happy New Year to the
membership.

We asked for and received special dispensation from the IP Robert
Martinez for our January meeting due to the rise in COVID numbers.

While we are disappointed to not hold our meeting this month, may you all
stay healthy and safe. We look forward to seeing everyone in February.

In Solidarity,
Retha Stringer
Recording Secretary



